Clackamas Middle College

Open House

You are invited to join us for a <u>Virtual</u> Open House for students who might be interested in enrolling for the winter or spring of this school year, or fall of next school year. The <u>Virtual</u> Open House will be on Wednesday, February 24, 2021, from 5:30-6:30pm at Clackamas Middle College (CMC). These events are open to all students and their parents/guardians who are interested in CMC.

The evening will include an introduction to our staff, how we are successfully implementing Comprehensive Distance Learning (CDL) at CMC, an overview on how we prepare our students for college during high school, and a question and answer period to better understand our wonderful college transition programs for high school students.

When: Wednesday, February 24th from 5:30-6:30 pm

Where: Clackamas Middle College Virtual Zoom Meeting

ink: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84302014645?pwd=VWZFTDBOM2w2bnh5Y3RhMkZBRUk1Zz09

What: Open House for prospective students and families interested in Clackamas Middle College

Phone: 503-518-5925

E-mail: eschweilerc@nclack.k12.or.us



Clackamas Middle College

12021 SE 82nd Avenue, Happy Valley, Oregon, 97086
503-518-5925
www.clackamasmiddlecollege.org
eschweilerc@nclack.k12.or.us

CLACKAMAS MIDDLE COLLEGE is an accredited (Cognia) public charter high school and college transitional program open to any high school student interested in college opportunities. CMC exists to serve students as they grow as learners and individuals. Our philosophy incorporates rigorous and varied educational experiences with personalized teaching, counseling, and academic planning. As college readiness skills are developed, CMC offers tuition/books and access to college opportunities for which students are awarded dual high school and college credit.